
Welcome Athletic Booster Club Covid-19 Response 

Due to the unprecedented circumstances caused by the Covid-19 pandemic the booster club 

had to make certain decisions to ensure the financial wellbeing of the booster club.  Since the volleyball 

and soccer seasons were canceled, but had already started practicing and playing games in some 

instances, we are unable to recoup a lot of the fees and cost that were incurred for the spring season. 

Our club is unique in that we own most of the fields we play on, this was done some 25 years ago prior 

to any current members being involved.  With that, we also incur a lot cost that are not readily apparent 

like mortgage payments, insurance payments, electricity bills, and countless other bills that are due 

every single month of the year. 

With that being said, we are going to issues all spring soccer and spring volleyball participants a 

$50 CREDIT that will post to your Stack Sports Account (formerly Blue Sombrero).  This credit can be 

used to pay for registrations (for the current player or siblings) in the fall for soccer, baseball/softball, or 

winter basketball.  If you would like to transfer your current registration to baseball or softball for a 

spring/summer league, please let our baseball coordinators know as soon as possible. 

Please remember that every single person associated with our booster club is a volunteer and 

have full time jobs, responsibilities, and families of their own. We came to this decision as a group, in 

consultation with our sanctioning bodies, and followed policies that other local booster club had 

adopted.  We are encountering many of the same issues and hardship as everyone.  Volunteers and 

coaches associated with the booster club dedicate their time to give kids a clean, safe, and 

organized way to play recreational sports at a local/community level. 

If you have any question or concerns, our next booster club meeting will be August 2nd 2pm, 

Welcome Gym. 

Thank You 

Welcome Athletic Booster Club 


